March 6, 2017

Miriam Lens City Clerk City of Hayward 777 B Street Hayward CA 94542

Dear Miriam,

We will be moving out of Hayward in April and due to that I am resigning my position on the Community Services Commission effective April 1st.

It is an honor to have been appointed by the City Council for two terms. I believe my service on the commission has benefitted the city and the non profits we work with. It has been rewarding for me personally and I have learned a great deal from the experience.

Best Regards,

Robert N. Leppert

Robert N. Leppert